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State Representative
ANDRE D. CARROLL
P.O. Box 202201
Harrisburg, PA 17120-2201

lpo.sh.0225

HELLO NEIGHBOR!
My name is Andre D. Carroll, and I am proud to be your state representative! 
Our legislative district, the 201st, encompasses the northwest Philadelphia 
neighborhoods of Germantown, Logan and West Oak Lane. I was initially sworn in 
to begin my service in September of 2024 and served the final months of the  
2023-24 legislative session. This January, I was sworn in for the 2025-26 
legislative session.

As someone who was born and raised in Germantown, it is the honor of my 
lifetime to represent our community in the Pennsylvania House of Representatives. 
I am extremely grateful to you for entrusting me with this awesome responsibility! 

In the Pennsylvania House, my sole purpose is to ensure that our community, and 
communities across Pennsylvania are not left behind by our government. I promise 
to be a strong advocate for legislation to address critical issues such as criminal 
justice, health care, education, environmental justice, worker rights and housing. 

In the district, my office is here for you! If you ever need assistance with any state 
government-related services, give us a call, send us an email, or stop by in person 
and we will work to resolve your issue. 

To stay updated on news in the district and from the state Capitol, follow me on 
social media, visit my website, or sign up to receive emails from me by scanning 
the QR code blow or going to pahouse.com/Carroll/emailsignup.

I’m excited to get to work on your behalf!

2025-26 PA HOUSE MAJORITY

COMMITTEE 
ASSIGNMENTS

•  Aging & Older Adult 
Services

• Commerce
•  Communications & 

Technology
• Gaming Oversight
•  Intergovernmental 

Affairs & Operations
• Judiciary

During the cold winter weather, it’s important 
that you’re able to stay warm in your home. You 
can apply for assistance with your heating bills 
through the Low Income Home Energy Assistance 
Program (LIHEAP). My office is here to help you 
apply or see if you qualify so don’t hesitate to 
contact us if you’re unsure or need assistance. 
You have until April 4 to apply.

You can now apply for a rebate on the property 
taxes or rent you paid in 2024 through 
Pennsylvania’s Property Tax/Rent Rebate 
Program. This program is open to seniors 65 or 
older, widows or widowers 50 or older, and people 
with disabilities 18 or older. My office is here 
to help you apply or see if you qualify, so don’t 
hesitate to contact us if you’re unsure or need 
assistance. You have until June 30 to apply.

SIGN UP FOR EMAIL UPDATES!
Scan the QR code or visit my webpage at www.RepAndreCarroll.com to sign up for my 
email updates about programs, services, events and news involving our district! 

 RepAndreCarroll.com
 RepCarroll@pahouse.net
 @Rep_ADC
  @RepADC

STATE REPRESENTATIVE

ANDRE D. CARROLL
201ST LEGISLATIVE DISTRICT

DISTRICT OFFICE:
5845 Germantown Ave. 
Philadelphia, PA 19144 
(215) 849-6592 
Fax: (215) 560-1824

CAPITOL OFFICE:
6B East Wing 
P.O. Box 202201 
Harrisburg, PA 17120-2201 
(717) 787-3181

Andre D. Carroll

Warm regards,

UPCOMING OPEN 
HOUSE EVENT:

DISTRICT OFFICE 
GRAND OPENING
MONDAY, MARCH 10
12 P.M. – 2 P.M.
You are invited to attend the 
ceremonial grand opening 
of my district office, located 
at 5845 Germantown Ave. 
in Philadelphia on Monday, 
March 10 from 12 P.M. 
until 2 P.M. I look forward 
to celebrating my office’s 
opening with our community, 
and then getting right to work 
for you! Give us a call if you 
have any questions about 
this event.

STATE PROGRAMS

http://pahouse.com/Carroll/emailsignup
http://www.RepAndreCarroll.com
mailto:RepCarroll@pahouse.net


IN THE COMMUNITYAT THE STATE CAPITOL

It was an honor to meet Civil Rights icon  
Rev. Jesse Jackson! Rev. Jackson has fought 
for the rights of Black Americans and all 
marginalized groups for more than half a 
century. He is a hero to so many, including 
myself, as he has sacrificed so much of 
himself for the betterment of our nation. 

Gov. Josh Shapiro delivered his budget address 
for 2025-26 in the Pennsylvania House Chamber. 
His proposed budget includes investments 
in crucial areas such as mass transit, public 
education, our workforce, child and dependent 
care, and much more. Additionally, his proposed 
budget would legalize adult-use, recreational 
cannabis and invest in programs that benefit 
our seniors. Over the coming months, my 
colleagues and I will negotiate the budget and 
look to pass a finalized version. I will do my 
part to ensure we include the important funding 
the governor proposed so that we can move 
Pennsylvania forward!

I joined some of my colleagues and criminal 
justice advocates to discuss the importance 
of compassionate release for incarcerated 
individuals. We must ensure that incarcerated 
people who are suffering from chronic medical 

conditions or some sort of extraordinary event 
are able to be released so they can get the urgent 
help they need. In the future, I plan to introduce 
legislation on this issue to grant geriatric 
individuals parole. 

I had an amazing time speaking with students 
at Mayfair Elementary School, where I got to 
join them for their Dope Students Podcast. It 
was incredible to see these students not only 
film and produce the podcast but also tackle 
some tough questions with confidence!

Programs like this are essential to equip 
our youth with the tools they can use to be 
competitive in the workforce later in life. Let’s 
invest in our students today for a brighter 
tomorrow! While Mayfair 
Elementary School is not 
in the 201st Legislative 
District, Mr. Jarrett (pictured 
right), who teaches there, 
lives in our district and 
invited me to visit. I’m very 
proud of the work he is 
doing to help our youth 
grow and succeed!

I had the incredible 
honor of speaking at 
The People’s March 
(formerly known as the 
Women’s March)! It was 
empowering to share my 
thoughts and connect 
with so many passionate 
individuals. The energy 
and support in the crowd 
were truly inspiring! I’m 
feeling grateful to be part 
of such an important 
movement. Together, we 
can make a difference!

On Martin Luther King Jr. Day, I 
had the privilege to be at the Dr. 
King Beloved community event in 
Germantown. At this event, I got to 
speak with neighbors about Dr. King’s 
legacy, as well as the work I am doing 
in our legislative district and at the 
state Capitol to help provide a better 
quality of life for our community and 
communities across Pennsylvania.   

I had the honor of speaking to students at 
Martin Luther King High School about civic 
engagement and how each of the branches 
of government works for our communities. 
It is an incredible honor to have a school in 
our community named after the civil rights 
icon and to relay Dr. King’s legacy to future 
generations who can help shape a brighter 
tomorrow for us all! 
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